
   
RFB No. 22-0007 Page 1 of 1 Addendum No. One 

Treet  
  
 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
PURCHASING DIVISION 100 TENTH STREET, P. O. BOX 1340 

 COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31902-1340 
706-225-4087, Fax 706-225-3033 

BidLine 706-225-4536 
www.columbusga.org 

 
 
September 28, 2021 
 

 
Addendum No. One 

Sedans 
RFB No. 22-0007 

 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Addenda must be included with sealed Bid.  

Initials:  Company:   

 

Vendors are informed that the above subject Request for Bid (RFB) is hereby modified, corrected, or 
supplemented as specified, described and set forth in this Addendum: 
 
A. City’s response to submitted request for clarification:  

Responses to questions are available below. 

1. Question: “Would an electric car with comparable horsepower and torque be considered?” 

 Response: No, the City will not consider electric vehicles at this time. 

 
 
B. Addendum Acknowledgement 

Indicate that your company has received this Addendum in the appropriate areas and include with sealed 
Bid. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may render your Proposal “Incomplete”. 
  
  
Andrea J. McCorvey 
Purchasing Division Manager 

COLUMBUS CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 
Georgia’s First Consolidated Government 


